
FOR

The Rt Hon Bridget Phillipson MP
Secretary of State for Education

Sanctuary Buildings 20 Great Smith Street Westminster London SW1 P 3BT
tel: 0370 000 2288 wwweducation.gDvuklcontactus/dte

Ms Penny Young
Librarian
House of Commons

3 September 2024
By email

Dear Penny,

I would be grateful if the following document could be deposited in the Libraries of
both Houses: ‘The response to the Big Listen: hearing feedback and building a
better Qfsted”.

Yours faithfully,

The Rt Hon Bridget Phillipson MP
Secretary of State for Education


